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 11 May 2018 

Dear fellow Residents, 

 

Royal Wedding 2018: St Georges Chapel, Windsor Castle 

 

Prince Harry and Meghan Markle’s Wedding will be held on Saturday 19 May 2018. Live televised 
coverage of the Royal Wedding 2018 will begin at 10:45 (SA Time) on Saturday 19 May. (Actual 
Wedding Ceremony is at 12.00 UK Time (13.00 SA Time)) 
 
We would like to make this a special fun event at the Clubhouse, so we will be showing the event on 
the large TV screen section near the library.   
 
Entrance fee is a plate of snacks and bring your own tipple and/or maybe some sparkling wine of 
your choice to toast the Royal Couple. They are expected to be known as The Duke and Duchess of 
Sussex. 
 
See you there, remember, early birds get the best seats! 

 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about The Royal Wedding 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


